

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS FCCT jcallaway@avalon-school.co.uk Caldy Road West Kirby Wirral CH48 2HE

Telephone: 0151 625 6993 E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk

30th November 2023

Dear parents and carers,



School Council Visit to Wirral Foodbank Wednesday 6th December 2023

This half term the School Council's initiative was a reverse advent calendar in aid of Wirral Foodbank to support local families during the Christmas period. On Wednesday 6th December the School Council will be taking the school's donations to Wirral Foodbank in Wallasey.

Children will be transported to the foodbank using staff vehicles, if your child requires a booster car seat can this, please be brought to the school office on the morning of the trip.

School uniform must be worn, including blazers but not school hats.

To enable your child to attend the trip to Wirral Foodbank it is important that the consent form below is completed and returned to the school office no later than Tuesday 5th December. Please indicate your wishes on the consent form below.

Yours sincerely

Mrs J Callaway

Headteacher





Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS FCCT jcallaway@avalon-school.co.uk Caldy Road West Kirby Wirral CH48 2HE

Telephone: 0151 625 6993 E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk

Please complete and return to the school office no later than Tuesday 5th December 2023



School Council Visit to Wirral Foodbank Wednesday 6th December 2023

Child's Name:	Year Group:
I do / do not* give permission for my child to attend the vehicle and provide a booster car seat.	visit to Wirral Foodbank and travel within a staff
*delete as appropriate.	
Signed:	Dated:
Relationship to Child:	











